From: Craig Davis [mailto:cdavis@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 5:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Reporting to Ethics: FW: The Merry Widow dress rehearsal invitation from Renée Fleming

November 16, 2015

Steve Berlin, ED

City of Chicago Board of Ethics

Dear Steve,

I am reporting that I did attend the Lyric Opera of Chicago’s dress rehearsal for The Merry Widow on Wednesday, Nov. 11, 2015. On the advice of Andrea Saenz, First Deputy Commissioner, I attended as a representative of the Library in a show support for our burgeoning partnership. I was the only member of the Library’s staff to attend.

To make this report more complete, I’m including the complete email string, below.

If you have any questions, please let me know. As always, thank you for your kind attention and the assistance you provided.

Best wishes,

Craig

Craig L. Davis, Director

Cultural and Civic Engagement

Chicago Public Library

